
Weekend Partnership with Burlington Police Department - UVM 
- and Champlain College 
  
October 9, 2009 
 
Dear Champlain Apartment's Tenants:  
 
This weekend there will be additional security throughout the City to help 
with the increase in vandalism, crime, and excess noise.  
 
We ask that you keep an eye out and report any incidences to the Burlington 
Police Department.  
 
Many of our properties have surveillance video cameras. As always a 
reminder to check your exterior porch, common hallway, and parking lot 
lighting to ensure that it is functioning properly. If not, please call Dawa at 
999-1657 or Urken at 324-1694 to assist. 
 
A reminder also about parties in our properties - they simply are not allowed. 
If you have questions about this, please let me know. 
 
We appreciate your willingness to do your part in keeping Burlington the 
wonderful City that it is. 
 
Enjoy your weekend... 
 
My Best, 
 
Gene Richards 
802-343-9909 


